
 

 
 
Date: February 17, 2022 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 
From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 
Re:  Withdrawal – Case # 43-2022 

 
Attached please find notification that Case # 43-2022 has been WITHDRAWN by the applicant.  Any future 
action on this property will require submission of a new application.   


